
National strike in local administration
 Portugal 

The STAL local government union has called for a national strike on 20 May to support a range of key 
demands on pay and employment conditions. The union says that local administration workers have not 
had a decent salary increase for over 10 years, on average seeing an almost 10% loss of purchasing 
power since 2010. The union is calling for a €90 for all workers and action on career development. It also 
wants to see the end of the SIADAP performance evaluation system that has led to stagnating salaries 
for more than 75% of workers. STAL underlines the essential link in providing decent pay and conditions 
for public service workers and guaranteeing the quality of services delivered.
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